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Two Telepart Drive
Staten Island, NY 10311
718 355-2000

January 12, 2000

Florida Public Service Commission
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard
Tallahassee, Florida 32399-0850
Attention: Fiscal Services

RE: Interexchange Company Regulatory Assessment Fee Return (T1327)

To the Fiscal Services Division:

Transmitted herewith on behalf of TCG South Florida is the Interexchange Company
Regulatory Assessment Fee Return for the period from January 1, 1999 to December 31, 1999 and
associated payment in the amount of $3,162.04.

TCG South Florida respectfully requests confidential treatment of the enclosed report. The
information which TCG South Florida seeks to protect is material which it customarily would not
release to the public, and which, if released, would cause substantial harm to its competitive position.

Also transmitted is a duplicate of this cover letter. Kindly date-stamp and return the copy
as proof of receipt of filing. Please direct any questions regarding this submission, as well as all
future compliance issues, to me at (718) 355-4891.

Sincerely,

This claim of confidentiality was filed by or on behalf of 2
e ¢ Barsa utelco” for Confidential DN __O AA=-00 .The
document is in locked storage pending advice on handling.
To access the material, your name must be on the CASR.
If undocketed, your division director must obtain written

EXD/Tech permission before you can access it.
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